
Save Our Suburbs - Planning eUpdate, 10.2.16: 
 
RMIT research questionnaire on parking - please complete by Feb.21 
	
	
Dear	SOS	Members	and	friends,	
	
SOS	has	been	approached	by	Dr	Elizabeth	Taylor,	a	post-doctoral	researcher	at	RMIT,	seeking	greater	
participation	for	a	research	survey	on	residential	car	parking	space	and	car	parking	policies	in	Australian	cities.	
	
The	aim	of	the	research	is	to	find	out	how	different	people	in	Australian	cities	use	on-street	and	off-street	car	
parking	space	in	and	around	their	homes;	and	what	they	think	about	local	car	parking	availability	and	car	
parking	policies.	
	
The	online	questionnaire	is	here:		
https://rmit.asia.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6r2bfS1IXf3KpTf	
	
There’s	more	info	here:		
https://www.rmit.edu.au/news/all-news/media-releases/2015/december/study-examines-issues-around-
residential-car-park/	
	
And	an	ABC	write-up	here:		
http://www.abc.net.au/news/2015-12-10/rmit-university-car-parking-survey/7016712	
	
The	survey	closes	February	21st	(the	media	release	says	February	14th	but	it	is	being	extended).		It's	open	to	
anyone	aged	over	18	living	in	Australia.		There	are	30	questions	and	it	should	take	about	20	minutes	to	
complete.		
	
We	urge	you	to	help	with	this	research	by	completing	the	survey.	If	you	have	any	questions	please	contact	Dr	
Taylor	or	the	Director	of	the	Centre	for	Urban	Research,	Professor	Jago	Dodson	(details	below).		
	
Regards,	
	
Ian	Wood	
BSc,	Grad.Dip.Planning	&	Environment,	MPIA	
President,	Save	Our	Suburbs	Inc.	(Vic)	
www.sos.asn.au	
	
------------------------------	
	
Dr	Elizabeth	Jean	Taylor	
	

	
	
Vice	Chancellor's	Post-Doctoral	Research	Fellow	-	Centre	for	Urban	Research	
	
School of Global, Urban and Social Studies	
RMIT University 
City Campus - Building 15, Level 4 
Melbourne  VIC 3001, Australia 
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